
 

DATE:  August 4, 2020 

RE:   Intent to Recommend Funding for RFP #2020-07 

 

First 5 Solano is pleased to announce the intent to recommend funding in response to Request 
for Proposals #2020-07 Triple P-Positive Parenting Program services. 

The county has completed its evaluation of proposals in response to the RFP and Catholic 
Charities Yolo-Solano, Inc. is the apparent best-evaluated proposer. The Commission will 
consider award of funding for the mentioned Proposer at their meeting on August 11, 2020 at 
5:30pm.  

Please note: This notice is not an acceptance of any offer and the County retains the right to 
reject any proposal. In accordance with RFP and County law, this notice shall not create rights, 
interests, or claims of entitlement in the apparent best evaluated Proposer or any vendor. No 
vendor shall acquire any such right unless and until a contract is fully signed by all appropriate 
County officials. 

Thank you to all Bidders for your hard work in preparing Proposals in response to this RFP. 

Sincerely, 

Gene Ibe 
RFP Coordinator 


